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This bill removes a requirement that any notice sent to an
applicant or recipient of blind pension funds must be sent by
certified mail. Instead, the bill allows the notice to be sent by
any mail delivered by the United States Postal Service.

This bill is the same as HB 117 (2021) and HB 1270 (2020).


